EASTON NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH REPORT FOR YEAR TO March 2020

I continue to receive monthly or more frequent 'Alert' notices from Cambridgeshire Neighbourhood Watch, and an E-Newsletter in January 2020. I have not received information recently on any burglaries in surrounding villages, but the notices cover a range of other issues, including in recent months, **Amazon Prime Scam**, **Valentine's Day Fraud**, and **Courier Fraud**, the latter amounting to £88,000 in Cambridgeshire in January this year.

More positively, there have been notices about a **Cyberhood Watch Campaign**, last November, **Help for Flood Victims**, and a **Road Safety Survey**.

Most recently I received a detailed set of 10 suggestions on local actions for community help in relation to the **Coronavirus outbreak**. A copy of this document is appended to this report and could be circulated to any individual who is interested, but three points are picked out here as examples:

- 3. Establish a 'buddy' system to ensure everyone receives COVID-related news, services ... and essential deliveries.
- 6. Learn how to self-isolate.
- 9. Learn about any emergency operations plan at schools or at employers.

Eastoners are always alert to the needs of neighbours, but I can always help to circulate queries or information, including if help is needed in organising transport.

NHW Contact names are:

Robin Sutton, Chairman, Cambridgeshire Neighbourhood Watch
Mike Brooks, Police Watch Coordinator for Cambridgeshire
Deborah Waller, Senior Communications and Digital Manager.
NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH NETWORK. Email: anguites Southeater.

Brian Davis NHW Coordinator, Easton 10/03/2020